
 
 

 
 

10th October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Tutor Evening  
 
Our Year 11 students have made another positive start term, and it has been a pleasure to see them really hit the 
ground running in the final year of their GCSE and other key stage 4 courses.  It has also been exciting to see that they 
have quickly picked back up with the wide range of extra-curricular activities they engage with outside of their main 
curriculum lessons. 
 
At this point in the term, we like to provide parents, carers, and the students with the opportunity to meet with their 
tutor in person, to review the start made and to answer any queries you may have about any aspect of the school and 
the year ahead.  This year above all others goes quickly!  It is also an opportunity to ask questions about the support 
we provide if your young person is either already receiving additional help or you feel they may need it as we 
approach coursework deadlines in some subject areas and of course the exam seasons coming.  Our 'meet the tutor' 
evening will take place on Tuesday 17th October between 4pm-6pm.  
 
The link for making an appointment is below and the booking system will be open from Tuesday 10th October from 
3pm and will close on Friday 13th October at 11am: https://qegsashbourne.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
This is a face-to-face event and tutors for Year 11 will be based on the Green Road main school site. 
Each tutor has been allocated the rooms below.  On arriving to level three to sign in with us, you will be directed to 
the room where each tutor is.  
 

Year 11    

Group Staff Code Tutor Name Room 

B1 BAN Miss B Angris 211 

B2 GTH Miss G Thompson 210 

C1 SFL Mrs S Flinders 320 

C2 ABW Mr A Brown 322 

H1 GST Mr G Stevenson 206 

H2 KFI Ms K Fisher 310 

S1 RCU Mr R Cutts 308 

S2 SHX Mrs S Hall 410 

 
As well as the tutors, the Head of Year Mrs Caton, The Deputy Head of Year Mrs Platt, our SENDCo Mr Bembridge and I 
will also be available.  We will also have other senior staff present on the evening who oversee our curriculum and 
pupil premium support to speak to and ask any questions.   
 
I look forward to meeting many of you at this event, however, please do not hesitate to contact your head of year 
catonh@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk if you need any help in the meantime.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Mr J Amps 
Deputy Headteacher 
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